
 

 

28th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Summer Uniform Expectations 
 
As we transition into the summer term, we would like to remind you of our uniform expectations. 
During the colder months, students were permitted to wear coats and hoodies inside; however, as 
the warmer weather approaches, we will be reverting to our original policy that requires all students 
to remove their coats and hoodies upon entering the school building. 
 
From Tuesday 6th May 2025, any coats or hoodies worn inside the building will be confiscated and 
held until the end of the school day. We kindly ask for your support in reinforcing this expectation 
with your child to ensure a smooth transition back to our standard uniform policy. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Julia Kibela 
Acting Vice Principal 


